
BCDSS Board Policy on Reimbursement for Out of Town Registration 
Travel/ Accommodation Expenses 

 
 
The BCDSS may reimburse travel and accommodation expenses of Board members (or others) 
who go outside the Greater Vancouver Regional District (GVRD) with the intent of registering 
new or returning BCDSS members. 
 
To be eligible to receive this reimbursement, the person/people to be involved with the 
registration must submit to the Board a budget estimating the total cost of the excursion and the 
person/people must obtain approval of the Board prior to undertaking the Journey. 
 
After the proposal has been accepted the person/people need(s) follow the BCDSS guidelines on 
registration (read "Guidelines for Tournament Member Sign Ups ") and the person/people must 
submit his/her/their receipts to the Board treasurer within two months of the registration date in 
order to be reimbursed. 
 
 
 
 
Rationale behind this policy: 
 
1) The BCDSS should have a presence at disc sports tournaments/events allover the province, as 
well as at Vancouver-based events. 
 

The advantages of the BCDSS doing its own registration: 
§ BCDSS is made more visible, 
§ People in BC learn who Directors are, 
§ People in BC can ask questions about the BCDSS, 
§ More interaction with disc sports community, 
§ Notices, player's packages, etc. can be handed out, 
§ Problems with registration can be determined and changed faster. 

 
2) Registration takes a lot of time, effort and expense. Many Directors attend tournaments as 
players and therefore, do not have time to register members. This policy is designed to encourage 
non-playing Directors (or others) to attend tournaments with the intent of registering new or 
returning members. 
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